
 

Address: Rossall Grove, Little Sutton, Ellesmere Port, Cheshire, CH66 1NN 

Telephone: 0151 338 2430Fax: 0151 348 1340 

E-mail: head@stmaryoftheangels.cheshire.sch.uk ~ www.stmaryoftheangels.co.uk  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

26th February 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Ignite has been working with the University of Liverpool and has put together a ‘STEM’ 
festival.  (Science, Technology, Engineering and Maths), called ‘A Taste of Steam’.  
 
Year 5 will be participating in the festival on Wednesday 7th March 2018, 9.15 – 12.00 
noon The children will be taking part in a number of exciting workshops which are age 
appropriate. The workshops are based at Rossmore Primary School and here at St 
Mary of the Angels. 
 
We will be walking to Rossmore Primary School for the second workshop and 
returning in time for lunch. Entrance to the festival is free. 
 

Photographs may be taken at the event and Ignite and the University of Liverpool may 
wish to use the pictures on their websites, publications and press releases. This type 
of publicity helps promote education in Ellesmere Port and enables us to share the 
positive activities that are benefiting the children in our area.  
 
Please complete the consent slip below and return to school Monday 5th March 2018. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 

 
R. Hughes 
Head Teacher  

 
STEM FESTIVAL 
 
I give my consent for my child ________________________________ to take part in 
the activities at the STEM festival on the 7th March 2018 and give my permission for 
photographs to be used for publicity purposes.  
 
 
____________________________________________________(Parent/Guardian) 

Headteacher;  
Mr. R. Hughes 
B.A. Hons, PGCE, NPQH 
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